Health Policy Newsletter

Volume 17 Number 1 March, 2004 Article 6

The 13th Annual Dr. Raymond C. Grandon Lecture

Copyright ©2004. *Health Policy Newsletter* is a quarterly publication of Thomas Jefferson University, Jefferson Medical College and the Department of Health Policy, 1015 Walnut Street, Suite 115, Philadelphia, PA 19107.

Suggested Citation:

The 13th annual Raymond C. Grandon lecture. Health Policy Newsletter 2004; 17(1): Article 6. Retrieved [date] from http://jdc.jefferson.edu/hpn/vol17/iss1/6.

The 13th Annual Dr. Raymond C. Grandon Lecture

Jefferson Medical College invites you to

THE 13TH ANNUAL DR. RAYMOND C. GRANDON LECTURE

John W. Rowe, MD
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer
Aetna, Inc.

Healthcare Costs: Why Are They Rising? What To Do?

Thursday, May 6, 2004 12:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. DePalma Auditorium – Thompson Building Thomas Jefferson University Hospital

The Grandon Lecture is an annual event made possible by Raymond C. Grandon, MD (JMC '45), and his wife, Doris. The lecture is open to the public.

For more information, please call the Department of Health Policy at (215) 955-6969.